
April 5, 2019

 

Dear Clients,  
There are going to be notable changes happening in Orange and San 

Mateo County Courthouses.  
- Orange County:  

- Effective April 2, 2019:   
- Orange County Superior Court will restore Civil/Small Claims 

services as well as a SelfHelp Center at the West Justice Center, 
effective Tuesday, April 2, 2019, fulfilling the court’s core mission 
to provide access to justice and effectively serve the public in 
all jurisdictions of the county. 

- San Mateo County:  
- Expands Permissive eFiling to Family Law Cases:   

- In an effort to promote sustainability and make document filing 
less cumbersome, the San Mateo Superior Court has expanded 
its permissive electronic filing (e-filing) program to include 
Family Law cases. 

Best,   
USA Legal Network

For more information or any questions feel free to contact us at 
(213)-607-9000


